January 18, 1938

Mrs. BEarle Taylor,
1603 Hilton Avenue,
Columbus, Georgla.

Dear lirs. Taylor:
We mere all so glad to have you with us as a
representative of your class at our twenty-rifrth

birthday celebration, You must come back to see
us whenever you cal. :
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I was sorry not to be able really to see something
of you, but I'm sure you understocd how busy most
of us were during those two rather heetic daysid
With all good wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Ppesidente
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